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Final Ballot Results 
 

Now Available  

 
A final ballot for PRC-005-3 – Protection System and Automatic Reclosing Maintenance concluded at 8 
p.m. Eastern on Friday, October 25, 2013.  
 

This standard achieved a quorum and sufficient affirmative votes for approval. Voting statistics are 
listed below, and the Ballot Results page provides a link to the detailed results for the ballot. 
 

Approval 

Quorum: 85.71% 

Approval: 85.38% 

 
Background information for this project can be found on the project page. 
 
Next Steps 

The standard will be submitted to the Board of Trustees for adoption and then filed with the 
appropriate regulatory authorities. 
 

Standards Development Process 

The Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development 
process. The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate. 
 

For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller (via email), 
Standards Development Administrator, or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
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